
PRINCETON UNIVERSITY
PRINCETON NEW JERSEY

June 29, 1931,President’s Room

My dear Sirs :

The photograph of the Whitney Fountain, together with

the copies of the speeches delivered at the presentation exercises,

have been received and will be brought to President Hibben’s attention

when he returns to Princeton in the fall.

Thanking you for your courtesy in sending them, I am,

Sincerely yours,

-=^n-UC_JUui_v3
Secretary to the President.

McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.
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